
Central Midlands Local Emergency 

 Planning Committee (LEPC) 

October 9, 2019 

The meeting for the Central Midlands LEPC was held in the Newberry County EOC 540 

Wilson Road, Newberry, SC on October 9, 2019 at 10:00 a.m. 

1. The meeting opened with the welcome and introductions by Tommy Long Newberry 

County Emergency Management Director 

2. Palmetto Demonstration- Phil Armijo 

 Phil demonstrated new items on the Palmetto Mapping Program such as water 

and wastewater and the email feature.   

3. Saluda County EOP and Hurricane Guide- Josh Morton, Saluda County EMD 

 Josh talked about the purpose of an EOP. He also unveiled Saluda County new 

condensed version EOP and Hurricane Guide.  

4. Next meeting will be Wednesday February 5, 2020 10:00 a.m. 

5. The meeting was adjourned by Tommy Long. 

 


